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Transition to Specialty Palliative Care Practice (TSP) – 2025 

Coming to the Grampians Region 

The TSP course is a partnership between Gippsland Region Palliative Care Consortium (GRPCC) 

Palliative Care South East (PCSE) and the Australian College of Nursing (ACN).  

This TSP course is for registered nurses and is a combination of two online and four face to face 

workshops, as well as the online learning component and assessment, provided by ACN.   

Participants with successful completion of all components of the course and assessments will be 

awarded one unit, the ‘Principles of Palliative Care’, towards a Graduate Certificate in Palliative 

Care at ACN or other universities. 

Date: February 4 through to July 1, 2025 

Requirements: Nurses will need to allow personal study time of approximately 5 hours per week, 

plus 6 study days to attend the workshops  

Location: Ballarat  

Cost: $2850 (TBC), payable before commencement of course  

Applications:  will be available in November. Please register your interest to attend by email at 

christine.hocking@grampianspalliativecare.com.au    

Please note: there is no census date for withdrawal and refund in this course. Once accepted 

into the course, and fees paid, there is no refund. 

Formal applications open: date to be notified  

Scholarships: There are limited scholarships available to those in the Grampians region, contact 

Anna Gray at anna.gray@grampianspalliativecare.com.au   

 

For further details regarding the course, please contact:  

                               Carol Barbeler (carol.barbeler@wghg.com.au) at the GRPCC  

                          or Kelly Rogerson (Kelly.Rogerson@palliativecarese.org.au)  at PCSE. 
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